Annex II

Letter of Recommendation

I,  Hilaire Kamga

After reading the project presented by RECORE,  I found it original and very innovative. As native of Bandjoun and living in the capital Yaoundé, I believe it’s sad to see the sacred forests destroyed by people who are looking for fire wood or farming spaces. 

Nobody cares, nor the government, the local council or local communities themselves. 

Sacred forests are the only remaining vegetation in the villages of the Western mountains. If nothing is done, they will totally disappear in the coming years.

It is therefore a valuable initiative to undertake their protection and regeneration. I have been working with members of the RECORE on human rights and popular education and I have appreciated their collaboration and their competence.

 I hope that the job of RECORE which I highly support will be continued by other organisations and supported by the government throw the ministry of Environment, Water Resources and Forests.

Yaoundé, 29 August, 2004

Dr Hilaire Kamga, President of Nouveaux Droits de l’homme 
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